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September 10, 2021  

 

 

VIA EMAIL ONLY 

 

Mr. Roy Brower  

Director Waste Prevention and Environmental Services  

Metro Regional Government 

        

RE: Metro Regional Waste Advisory Committee (RWAC) 

 

Dear Roy,  

 

I am writing to confirm my interest and commitment to continue as an industry 

representative of Metro’s Regional Waste Advisory Committee.  

 

I am glad to continue serving the Committee into the future. There continue to be old and 

new issues arising requiring input and implementation from those delivering the services 

in industry.  

 

I look forward to working together with Metro staff to serve the garbage and recycling 

needs of metro area citizens and members of industry.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Beth Vargas Duncan 

Regional Director 

Oregon Refuse and Recycling Association 

 

 

c: Casey Mellnik, Director’s Assistant, Metro  
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